
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 
My heart swells with pride to welcome you into the world of this prestigious institution, 

Government College, Dholpur. The institution has a history of 62 years behind it and a much 

more glorious future ahead of it. The institution has seen its fair share of development and 

growth to be accredited with “B” grade by the National Assessment and Accreditation 

Council (NAAC). The institution walks hand in hand with the contemporary world to offer 

the best curriculum, infrastructure, pedagogical techniques, teaching aids and human 

resources. Provided with such facilities, the students become more adept in facing the future 

that they are walking into. In the words of Dr. APJ Abdul Kalam, “Education is the most 

powerful weapon which you can use to change the world.” With the aforesaid intention in 

our minds for the students of our college, the teaching learning environment in the college 

and the extended activities play an important role. A student’s eventual walk of success is the 

aim and responsibility of the college for which every fibre of this historical institution’s 

existence is dedicated. Sincere wishes for the success and happiness of our students. 

 

Best Wishes. 


